
From: Mike Dun
Sent: Monday, December 14, 2009 12:36 PM
To: Anna Heuston
Subject: Media Working Group
**************************************************************************************
This e-mail has been received directly from the Internet: you should
exercise a degree of caution since there can be no guarantee that the
source or content of the message is authentic.
 
If you receive inappropriate e-mail from an external source it is your
responsibility to notify Computer Services Helpdesk (telephone 440440).
 
The Full States e-mail Usage Policy can be found here:
http://intranet1/aware/internet_email_issues.htm
**************************************************************************************
 
Just to let you know that we have posted a blog re the above on;
 
voiceforprotest.blogspot.com
 
and we should appreciate if you would draw this to the Group's attention.
 
Regards
 
Mike Dun
 
Team Voice
 

http://intranet1/aware/internet_email_issues.htm

